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Metfopalitan Telecommunications

55 Water Street, 32d Floor
New York, N.Y. 10041

212-359-5025 Tel
866 -667-3900 Fax

bfreedman@mettel.net

Via Overn ight Courier and Via Email

July 17, 2017

Executive Director ofthe Commission
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NJ-I. 03301-2429

Re: Metropolitan Telecommunications, Inc., ofNew Hampshire, d/b/a
“MetTel” Switched Access

Dear Executive Director:

Pursuant to the Secretarial Letter dated July 14, 2017, MetTel now files an original and
seven (7) copies ofrevised tariffpage to reference Docket No. DT 1 7-09 1 and reflecting
an effective date ofJuly 1, 201 7. An electronic version ofthis revision has also been
ernailed to executivc.director(ipuc.nh.gov.

An additional copy ofthis letter is also enclosed, to be date-stamped and returned in the
postage pre-paid envelope provided.

Respectfully submitted,
-?

Regulatory Analyst

cc: S. Sullivan, VP Product Management and Regulatory Affairs
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